
27 May 2021 10.13am 

All staff email from Professor David Lloyd, Vice-Chancellor and President 

Dear colleagues, 

As you are aware, the landscape of COVID-19 response nationally is quite dynamic, given recent 
events in Victoria. 

You will be aware of heightened restrictions placed on persons who have recently been in the 
Greater Melbourne area and returned to SA on or since the 20th May. 

For the avoidance of doubt, and in the interests of risk mitigation and public health, I am escalating 
our internal controls so that any applicable SA COVID-19 restrictions are also deemed applicable to 
activities in all states and territories for all UniSA staff and students, as well as all applicable 
instruments currently in effect in those jurisdictions. 

For example, this means that anyone currently under local restriction in SA based on their recent 
travel history in Victoria would not be permitted to attend an event interstate which was subject to a 
COVID-19 management plan or was of a scale of >1000 participants. 

This escalation of controls will remain in effect until further notice, with apologies for any 
inconvenience caused. 

Best regards 

 


